
   
Hello Gerald,
 
We are pleased to announce that in the past three weeks, since our most recent
notice regarding the disbursement of funds, we have provided approximately $3.5
million in federal and institutional financial aid. As promised, we will be sending
notifications tomorrow to just over 14,500 students who will receive HEERF
funds. 

Tomorrow, you will receive an email if you are provided HEERF funding. Please
log in to your MyUNLV account to see the amount. Many of you may have an
additional process to complete to let UNLV know how you want us to process
those funds. Please pay close attention to your email and complete the necessary
steps as soon as possible — and don’t forget to sign up for direct deposit!

For those who did not receive a HEERF allocation from this distribution and are
experiencing housing or food insecurities or have other emergency funding
needs, please complete this form. For other financial aid related questions, please
submit a case in the Self-Support Help Center.

Finally, we encourage each of you to complete your 2021-2022 FAFSA or 2021-
2022 Alternate Need Form
as soon as possible. While this round of HEERF
funding was based on the 2020-2021 FAFSA and spring 2021 enrollment, any
future HEERF funding will require students to have a 2021-2022 FAFSA on file
with UNLV and fall 2021 enrollment. For those of you ineligible to complete a
FAFSA, current U.S. Department of Education guidelines are still pending
regarding students in this situation, and you are unable to receive HEERF funds
at this time. However, we strongly encourage you to submit a 2021-2022
Alternate Need Form, if you have not already, so that we can determine your
eligibility for other types of funding or in the event U.S. Department of Education
guidelines change.

Sincerely,
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Barb Roberts
Assistant Vice President for Recruitment & Financial Aid Services
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